UNIE VAN SUID-AFRIKA - UNION OF SOUTH AFRICA

Ministerie van Onderwys, Kuns en Wetenskap, Ministry of Education, Arts and Science

Marks Building,

CAPE TOWN.

17.2.1960

Dr. T. Alty, Rhodes University, GRAHAMSTOWN.

Dear Dr. Alty,

With reference to your letter of the 28th November, 1959, I am directed by the Honourable the Minister to inform you that he could not possibly agree to the suggestion that the proposed pension benefits be extended to the Fort Hare staff members concerned. The Minister regrets that circumstances did not permit of an earlier reply.

As the University College now falls under the Ministry of Bantu Education, all further correspondence in this connection should be directed to that Ministry.

Yours faithfully,

(Sgd.) G. Heystek

PRIVATE SECRETARY

Professor H.R. Burrows

Copy for your information